Photo

Mariachis led the way as students, faculty and staff, and community members, holding candles and singing Christmas songs, walked through campus during the traditional Las Posadas Sunday evening.  Organized by Campus Ministry, MASA and Teatro de Artes, Las Posadas is a traditional rendition of Joseph and Mary's journey to find a place to stay, a time-honored Mexican tradition that marks the beginning of the Christmas season.  (See related picture below.)
News

The Inauguration Planning Committee is pleased to announce the schedule of events for President Ann Svennungsen's inauguration celebration on Jan. 31-Feb. 2, 2008.  The schedule and other information about the inauguration can be accessed on the TLU Web site at www.tlu.edu/inauguration.

Highlights of the inauguration include a guest lecture by Ray Suarez, author and senior correspondent for PBS's “The News Hour,” on Thursday evening, Jan. 31; a worship service at 10 a.m., Friday, Feb. 1, with the Rev. Mark Hanson, presiding bishop of the ELCA, preaching; the installation ceremony at 2 p.m. on Feb. 1, followed by a festive reception in Hein Dining Hall; and a day of community-service projects in the Seguin community on Saturday, Feb. 2. The planning committee hopes that at least 200 students, faculty and staff will participate in these community-service opportunities. Additional information about these and other inauguration events will be shared with the TLU community in the days and weeks between now and the inauguration.  

All inauguration events, except those designated for delegates from other institutions, are open to all members of the TLU community and the general public.    

Members of the Inauguration Planning Committee are:  Faculty members Doug Boyer, Ana Maria Gonzalez, and Judith Hoffman; staff members Kathy Hewell, Bill Miller, and Greg Ronning; students Ashley Bathe, Luis Moreno, Danielle Sirles, and Dustin Williford; TLU Regents John Agather, Karen Norman, and Marie Smith; and alumni/community representative Patt Linden.  Steve Anderson serves as chair of the committee, and Susan Rinn is providing staff assistance to the committee.  We thank these individuals for their service in planning this exciting event!
